  Second Grade News
	It is hard to believe that we are already entering into December.  Time is flying by.  We will be having our holiday party on December 21 at 1:00.  If you would like to send in a treat for the party, please fill out the form below and send it in to me by December 7th.    I will let you know what we need for the party.
___ I would like to send in a treat for the holiday party on 12/21.
Name ________________________________

	It looks like the winter weather is here for a while.  We try to go outside for recess as often as possible so please make sure your child is bringing a hat and mittens to school.  If your child has an extra pair of snow pants that you would like to leave at school that is fine with me.  Please put your child’s name inside of his or her snow pants.  Second grade snow pants all look alike!

	Important dates-
December 7- Fun Night
December 14- Pajama Day
December 20 – Holiday concert- 9:00 and 1:45
[bookmark: _GoBack]December 24- January 1- Winter Break

	Go to http://sites.gstboces.org/sve2ndgrade/ms-strong/ to see photos of our class and recent newsletters.

	We will not be having a spelling list next week.

	Ms. Brown would like you to know that you can find the words to our concert songs on her website.
Go to http://www.svecsd.org  Click on departments. Scroll down to performing arts, music will come up, click on music. On the left, click on Ms. Brown. On the left, Second Grade Songs.

	Reading Log- Like any other skill, becoming a good reader requires a lot of practice.  Second graders are expected to read at least 15- 20 minutes each night.  Please use the chart below to record your child’s reading during the week and return it to me when completed.  Thank you.
	Date
	Dec 1
	Dec 2
	Dec 3
	Dec 4
	Dec 5
	Dec 6
	Dec 7

	Minutes 
Read
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